79 Elm Street • Hartford, CT 06106-5127

www.ct.gov/deep

Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer

April 30, 2015

Valerie T. Rosenson Legislative Officer 888 Washington Blvd. P.O. Box 10152 Stamford, CT 06904

RE: City of Stamford Noise Amendment Approval

Dear Ms. Rosenson,

Thank you for your letter of April 17, 2015 requesting approval of an amendment to the City of Stamford's (City) noise control ordinance.

Based upon review of the ordinance, my staff has determined that the ordinance conforms to state noise control standards. Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §22a-73(c), I approve the amendment to the City of Stamford noise control ordinance as adopted by the Stamford Board of Representatives, on April 6, 2015.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Paul Kritzler at 860-424-3889 or Paul.Kritzler@ct.gov.

Sincerely,

Anne R. Gobin, Chief

Bureau of Air Management

RECEIVED

MAY U 7 13/8

BY: VIQ TIME 11'05 OM